
From: Jennie Santos  
Sent: Tuesday, April 10, 2018 10:28 AM 
To: ICE-FOIA <ICE-FOIA@ice.dhs.gov> 
Subject: RE: ICE FOIA Response for 2018-ICAP-00101 / 2017-ICFO-15091 

  

Dear FOIA Officer,  

  

Thank you very much for the response. Please advise if a FOIA manager will be assigned to 

process this request that has been pending for several months since it was appealed and 

remanded to the FOIA Division in December.  

  

Regards, 

Jennie  

  

 

Case 1:19-cv-21156-JEM   Document 1-14   Entered on FLSD Docket 03/26/2019   Page 1 of 1

mailto:ICE-FOIA@ice.dhs.gov

